From: Steven Hayes

Sent: Tuesday, 14 June 2022 5:56 PM

To: ESCOSA:Essential Services Commission of South Australia <escosa@escosa.sa.gov.au>
Subject: RE: News update

To whom it ma concern,

As per the below | wish to just submit that | only pay SA water prices to Robusto as that is
what was promised and signed in my original contracts. Although the pricing decrease below is
greatly appreciated due to the additional homes added to the estate we are deeply worried about
water being sold to the Sand Mine or as stated a commercial business in excess that has in the pass
been rejected and the aquafer not capable of sustaining such a supply. As the whole township is
supplied from the same aquafer as Robusto is using this jeopardizes the water supply for all of Mt
Compass and not just the Estate and the SA Water supply.

| cannot understand why the Estate is not paying SA Water prices? As more homes are
added to this water supply will price continue to decrease until we reach SA Water pricing?

The meeting must still be conducted ASAP as there are new owners asking the same
questions.

Thank you
Kind Regards
Steve Hayes
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